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THE INSTITUTE OF BUSINESS AND MEDICAL CAREERS APPOINTS NEW HR

GENERALIST

Rhonda S. Beard has been named the new corporate Human Resources Generalist for The Institute of Business and Medical
Careers. As the Human resources Generalist, Beard will work to make sure that benefit guidelines, as well as human resources policies comply with
regulations. Additionally, she will be in charge of hiring new staffers. Beard has nearly twenty years in high-level Human Resources. For nine years she worked
in HR Management at McKee Medical Center and ten years of Generalist experience at Poudre Valley Health Systems. The Institute of Business and Medical
Careers provides Diplomas as well as Associate of Occupational Studies Degree Programs in healthcare, massage therapy, and legal and business.

 


